
 

For all lunch enquiries  

please call  

Rory’s School Lunches  

0413 575 800  

Rory’s will be able to assist 

you with QKR, forgotten 

lunch orders, or anything 

to do with the canteen. 

 

Adelaide Street, Magill 5072 
T: +618 8331 9422 |  F: +618 8431 5572 
E: dl.1213.info@schools.sa.edu.au  |  W: www.magillschool.sa.edu.au 
ABSENT SMS:  0427 016 460       SCHOOL DAY: 8.45AM - 3.05PM 
ABSENT SMS: 0427 016 460        

RESPECT                                  

EXCELLENCE                        

HONESTY                          

RESPONSIBILITY 

Term 1, Week 4 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 19th February 2021 

 

 

 

 

GOVERNING COUNCIL UPDATE            

 

 

 

If you use the Qkr! App for 

school payments including  

canteen remember to update 

your child’s class for 2021. This 

will ensure lunches  and any 

other school payments /  

receipts are delivered to the 

correct class. 

https://qkr.mastercard.com/

Newly elected Members (8) 
2021- first year of a 2 year tenure 

Continuing Members(7) 
2021 the final year of their 2 year tenure 

Marianne Idiculas 
Prashant Joshi 
Janine Joy 
Kellee Madden 
Lisa Morgan 
Jennifer Roberts 
Channa Senanayake 
Olivia Agostino 

Kathryn Baum 
Alison Chapman-Obichukwu 
Katherine Cook 
Kenneth Falzon 
Navneet Kaur 
David Miers 
Damien Vandenberg 
  

Committee Contact / Convenor 

Finance Chris Gray  Christopher.Gray406@schools.sa.edu.au  

Education Guy Walmsley Guy.Walmsley241@schools.sa.edu.au  

Asset  / Grounds Carol Maelzer Carol.Maelzer225@schools.sa.edu.au  

Fundraising Kasey Thorne  Kasey.Thorne941@schools.sa.edu.au  

Sports Guy Walmsley Guy.Walmsley241@schools.sa.edu.au  

OSHC Daphne Schumacher Daphne.Schumacher26@schools.sa.edu.au  

Uniform Kasey Thorne  Kasey.Thorne941@schools.sa.edu.au  

Congratulations to the 8 new governing council members who were elected to the 

governing council at our AGM on Wednesday 10th February. Our 2021 Magill School 

Governing Council members are; 

I would like to thank those who have finished their tenure on governing council. Particular, Russell 

Partridge, who was chairperson during a difficult year with COVID -19 related issues. I thank him for 

his strong leadership and support throughout 2020.  

Being a governing council member is not the only way to contribute to our school. We have various 

sub committees that parents and caregivers can join. Our committees meet once or twice a term and 

meetings can be held either during or after school hours depending on the availability of committee 

members. Convenors will negotiate times with members. 

This year, we are aiming to get greater representation on our committees across all year levels.  

Ideally, we would like 2 parent representatives from each of the following cohorts; R/1, 2/3, 4/5 and 

6/7 in each committee. Please register your interest in joining a committee by emailing the delegate 

listed below by Wednesday 3rd March.  

We’ll get in touch with successful applicants shortly afterwards to organise meeting times.  

 

John Iannunzio 

Principal 

 

REMEMBER 
HATS MUST NOW BE 

WORN FOR ALL  
OUTDOOR  

ACTIVITIES AND PLAY 
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Magill School Values Award  

Congratulations to the following students who have been awarded  

a certificate in week 4 

Well done for demonstrating the Magill School Values.  

 Specialist Subjects  

 

Science - Dani  

Respect - F3 Senuri W 

 

Science - Amanda 

Respect - M1  Camilla E 

 

Chinese - Ivy 

Respect -  F12  Hugo C 

 

Chinese - Mai 

Respect - M6  Amelia Y 

 

Performing Arts - Milda 

Respect -  F13  Jackson R  

 

 

 

 

 

Honesty 

 

M1 

M2 

M3 

M4 

M5 

M6 

M7 

F1 

F2 

F3 

F4 

F5 

F8 

F9 

F10 

F11 

F12 

F13 

F14 

F15 

Long W 

Isaac M 

Olivia S 

Kai S 

Isla S 

Yahya Y 

Santiago L 

Remy T 

Connor Y 

Akshat S 

Xavier F 

Anhela D 

Aydan D 

Licia W 

Charlie H 

Julia L 

Grace C 

Deeco K 

Ela J 

Kevin G 

Respect 

 

M1 

M2 

M3 

M4 

M5 

M6 

M7 

F1 

F2 

F3 

F4 

F5 

F8 

F9 

F10 

F11 

F12 

F13 

F14 

F15 

Chloe A 

Ava G 

Ray V 

Eden P 

Giselle W 

Ruby H 

Ryan L 

Emmie T 

Arya S 

Joel B 

Sylvia L 

Armaan R 

Vindula W 

Christoper C 

Kai H 

Jackson T 

Henry A 

Jackson R 

Oscar F 

Hamish B 



NETTA 7 

5th February Magill vs Loreto 3  7 

12th February Magill  vs 
St Josephs  

Tranmere 
14  1 

NETTA 6 

5th February Magill vs 
St Josephs  

Memorial  
0  4 

12th February Magill vs Walkerville 4  25 

NETTA 5 

5th February Magill vs Stradbroke 1  1 

12th February Magill vs Loreto 1  13 

NETTA 2 

5th February Magill vs 
St Josephs  

Memorial  
1  4 

12th February Magill vs 
St Josephs  

Payneham 
2  12 

PRIMARY 10 

5th February Magill vs bye 6  6 

12th February Magill vs Trinity Gardens 2  14 

PRIMARY 9 

5th February Magill vs Burnside 5  9 

12th February Magill  bye    

SUB JUNIOR 7 

5th February Magill  bye    

12th February Magill vs Charles Campbell 14  15 

SUB JUNIOR 6 

5th February Magill vs Walkerville 11  19 

12th February Magill  bye    

A reminder to parents ……..Staff car parks are 

not to be used by parents. This includes Admin 

carpark (Adelaide Street), OSHC car park (Magill 

Road), Penfold carpark (Penfold Street) and  

 Dental carpark (Park street). Parents are not to 

park in these carparks when picking up students from after school 

activities eg dance classes, sports practice and OSHC. For the 

safety of our students do not park in any staff car parks, they are 

for staff only.   

Students are not permitted to walk through these car parks.  

CARPARK SAFETY 

BRINGING ITEMS TO SCHOOL 
Please remember all items  your child brings to school including 
clothing, should have their name on it. Lost property is located in 
the foyer of the Resource Centre.  

STUDENT ENROLMENTS  

For enrolment queries please email:  

enrolment.officer588@schools.sa.edu.au 

STUDENT ABSENCE 
If your child will be absent due to 
illness please telephone the front 
office by 9:00am or SMS  
0427 016 460 and give reason.   
Any absence over three days 
must have a medical certificate. If 
your student is to be absent for more than three days due to  
holiday or family reasons an exemption form must be completed 
and returned to the front office. 

CONGRATULATIONS AND WELL DONE 
WILLIAM B 

FOR YOUR CYCLING AWARDS 
 

William B was named the individual primary winner for 
his efforts in cycling. 
 
The Magill School Year 7, who was named in Messenger’s 
top 20 athletes to watch in 2021, prevailed in all five of 
the 2020 state titles on the velodrome in the under-13 
age group — including in the individual pursuit, scratch 
race, time trial and sprint. 
 
He also won the 2020 Criterium State Championships and 
the 2020 Road State Titles. 
 
The 11-year-old also won the 2020 Criterium State  
Championships and the 2020 Road State Titles.  

mailto:enrolment.officer588@schools.sa.edu.au
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https://www.adelaidenow.com.au/messenger/sport/messenger-community-news-names-top-20-young-sa-athletes-to-watch-in-2021/news-story/255939a1e382b27fc3686d95e7f7ddd5


HAPPY CHINESE NEW YEAR 

2021 

 THE YEAR OF THE OX 






